
April 2022 Chapter W Journal 
 
I hope everyone is staying warm and dry.  To those of you who left for the south for the winter, stay there, 
you’re not coming back to anything nice at this point.  If your back welcome to our Spring? 
 
We have been getting together for Friday Fish Fries.  It's nice to get together and visit, most of the meals 
have been good.  We will be going to the Buffalo American Legion this Friday, meet at 5:15, then we will 
decide where we want to go for next week. 
We had our first social last night, which was well attended by 21 people.  We celebrated Linda Robasse's 
retirement from nursing.  Dave brought muffins and cupcakes to share with us. 
 
Sign-up sheets went around also. 
 
1. Bunco, 20 signed up so it's full It will be at Bob and Renae Hicks, in Maple Grove, starts at 2pm. Had a 
great time at the last one, so this should be just as fun. Wonder who the big winner and loser will be? 
 
2.  There was a sign-up sheet to see if there was any interest in going to see the Old Log Theater's play, 
"Escape to Margaritaville".  19 have signed up so far. no dates set yet, waiting to see if more sign, maybe 
we can have enough sign up to have our own show, ha,ha. 
 
3. It’s time to sign up to lead rides this summer, dates taken are May 10, our first official ride, June 21, 23 
and Aug 9 to Corn Carnival.  So plenty of dates left, think about when and where you want to take us. 
 
MN/ND Rally will be July 22-24, at Worthington, MN, at the Comfort Suites and Conference Center. Come 
for the day, or weekend.  They have rooms, if you tell them you’re with GWRRA, you get a discount on 
your room. 
 
Moon Motors will be having an Open House on May 7.  There is also a safety training session that 
weekend for 2-wheel bikes, and a first aid course.  Linda sent you an e-mail with the information, so if 
interested look it up. 
 
That's all for now, some day we might see some sun and dry weather, so we can ride! 
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